Debra Thomeson

From: Ambre Burrell <ambre@rocknroadak.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 4:50 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Letter regarding Aulbachs questions
Attachments: Gary AUlbach letter.docx

Hello all,

Here is a photo of the new home that arrived about 10 days ago. Still some clean up needed.






